
December 15, 2023

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caregivers,

On December 7, 2023, a letter was sent informing parents, guardians, and caregivers that the board has approved
three motions to initiate a consultation process regarding school consolidation and reconfiguration. The scenarios will
include the possibility of establishing new schools upon Provincial Capital funding approval within the Wetaskiwin
Regional Public Schools jurisdiction.

The information below provides potential scenarios that may take place in the City of Wetaskiwin and the County of
Wetaskiwin.

City of Wetaskiwin

No Build New Build

● Consideration of consolidation and
reconfiguration of existing K-6 and K-8 Schools

● New School - Norwood Site K-8
● Consolidation and Reconfiguration of

existing K-6 and K-8 Schools

County of Wetaskiwin

No Build New Build

● Consideration of consolidation and reconfiguration
of existing K-6 and K-8 Schools

● New School - Buck Lake K-12
● Consolidation of existing K-6 and 7-12

Schools

We invite you to attend and share your thoughts and ideas on the No New Build/New Build scenarios mentioned
above. Your opinions are important to us, and we welcome your active participation. If you wish to attend the Pigeon
Lake Regional School consultation on January 25 at 6:00 pm, please sign up on the Wetaskiwin Regional Public
Schools website.

Warm Regards,

Mike Wake
Superintendent of Schools
Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools


